Elgie Harris

HEAT ILLNESS AND INJURY; This is bill is poorly thought out and anti-business. If you want to
protect workers than you should have a board consisting of business owners and safety personal
NOT bureaucrats. Every industry has different environments one size will not fit all. The cost to
business will be overbearing and not justifiable.



